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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

Greetings from the land of Brazil! Judy and I would like to express our deepest gratitude for your faithful
prayer and financial support of our missionary ministry in Brazil. Our continuous prayer is for God to richly
and abundantly bless you all. When we began our deputation ministry in August 1973 our Bible verse was 1
Thessalonians 3:1, "Finally brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course and be
glorified, even as it is with you." Today, 46 years later, we ask for your continued prayers for God's blessings.

All our churches are doing well and are pastored by Brazilian pastors, whom we have had the privilege to win
to the Lord, baptize and teach over the years. This is a lifetime commitment and we endeavor to give it our all.
It is a great honor to serve the Lord as your representatives in Brazil. "For we are laborers together with God..."
(1 Corinthians 3:9) Being a missionary is a great privilege and responsibility that we take very seriously as we
anticipate the imminent return of our Lord Jesus Christ. Maranatha!

In June of 2015 God opened a closed door for us to minister in our cancer hospital here in Barretos (Hospital de
Amor) that is Catholic. This hospital has a medical staff of over 3,000 and daily treats over 5,000 patients in
some capacity. We have a weekly evangelistic service and make several visits with many who are interned.
Some have received Christ as their Lord and Savior, been baptized and added to the rolls of our church in
Barretos. The patients come from all states throughout Brazil but many relocate here in order to have their
treatments and medications. We have three of these families in the Central Baptist Church.

The Central Baptist Church, where we are presently ministering, will have their annual Faith Promise Missions
Conference on November 24th and 25th. Please make this a matter of prayer. We would like to expand our
present missions program and increase the support of those who are already supported. This will, by God's
grace, include an evangelical outreach to the Jews and Muslims of Brazil through our Brazilian missionaries.
Our churches presently support 20 missionaries and missionary projects in Brazil and in five foreign countries.
(Portugal, Timor, Angola, Chile and Venezuela).

Once again, we would like to thank you all for your faithful prayer and financial support, both personally and in
the ministry. May God bless you.

In Christ Jesus,
Lanny & Judy Good
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